
PPUUBBLLIICC NNOOTTIICCEE 
 
 
Public notice of the below listed hearing was properly posted at the Synergy 
Business Park, Kingstree Building and on the Agency’s website, and provided to all 
requesting persons, organizations and news media in accordance with S.C. Code 
Ann. § 30-4-80 of the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. As a result of the 
COVID-19 public health emergency, this hearing is being conducted via 
teleconferencing with notice given to all parties of this teleconferencing platform. 
 

SS.. CC.. CCOONNTTRRAACCTTOORR’’SS LLIICCEENNSSIINNGG BBOOAARRDD  

AADDMMIINNIISSTTRRAATTIIVVEE HHEEAARRIINNGG 

AAGGEENNDDAA 
 
 
 

Friday, October 23, 2020 
Via Video/Teleconference 

 
10:00 a.m. 

 
AAddmmiinniissttrraattiivvee RReevviieeww HHeeaarriinngg IInn TThhee MMaatttteerr OOff:: 

 
 

•• CCaassee NNoo..:: 22001199--441199 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members of the public who wish to attend may do so by telephone or internet videoconference. 
For login information, please email Zahid.Chinwalla@llr.sc.gov  

 
 
 
 

(Agenda subject to change) 
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